
Dayton Community Church 
Pastor Collin Amick 
307-655-2504 
312 Bridge St, Dayton WY 
 

DClub 
 

We want to thank you for your interest in sending your child, (children) to our DClub program. 
Our goal is for them to learn God’s word, to keep them safe, and to have fun while doing all of 
these activities. 
 
Transportation 
There will be a Dayton Community Church bus that will come to TRE to pick up your child (s) 
and bring them to the Dayton Community Church. Our white bus will be in the bus loop behind 
the school buses at TRE. There a couple different drivers that will be driving the bus through 
the year. The bus can only hold 14 kids. The bus will be by a first come first serve policy. Pastor 
Collin will send out a text through the remind app, and parents can respond if their child needs 
a ride.  It is the parent’s reasonability to have a way for the child to come home. If Pastor 
Collin has not heard from a parent that week whether they can ride, your child will not be able 
to ride the church bus to Dayton Church that day. Let Pastor Collin know if there is someone 
NOT allowed to pick up your child.  
 
Sign here: stating that you are allowing your child to ride the Dayton Community Church bus, 
from TRE to Dayton Community Church in the year of 2024. 
 
Guardian X            Date    
 
Child (s) Name x              
 
                
 
Allergies 
Dayton Community Church serves snacks during DClub. Please list any food/bug allergies that 
your child has. We try hard not to serve any nuts.  
 
 
 
Sign here: Can we take your child’s picture and use it on our FB post/website? 
 
X            
 
Please email or turn in a hard copy to Pastor Collin. collinandsam@gmail.com, 803-447-7300 


